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 St. Barbara’s Primary School

November 2023
               Welcome to St. Barbara’s November Newsletter!
FIREWORK SAFETY

Sunday 5th November

Please use the link to watch a brief video about staying safe with fireworks.
Bonfire Night: Stay Safe and Have Fun with These Top Tips 🎆 | Newsround - YouTube
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INSET Day
Monday 13th November is an INSET day and children do not attend school. The school will re-open to children on Tuesday 14th November at 9.00am.
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PTA Fundraising

Last year the PTA joined with the Co-op in Muirhead to promote the use of the Co-op loyalty card when used in the Muirhead store. Every time the loyalty card is used, a percentage of the payment is donated to the PTA.

The PTA has just received a payment of £2400. 

Thank you so much for supporting the Co-op scheme. If you have not already joined, please consider doing so as every penny helps!
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Scottish Book Week: W/B 13th November
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All children will enjoy a wide variety of activities linked to Scottish Book Week. The focus is on both oral and written Scottish stories told from generation to generation. 
As homework that week you will be asked to reflect on stories you heard as a child and pass them on at bedtime to your children as we’ll be talking about them too!

Children in Primaries n1, 2 and 3 will receive a Book Bag from the Scottish Book Trust shortly.
Muirhead’s local storyteller, Michael Kerins, will visit the school on Wednesday 15th November to tell some stories to all of the children.

In school our children’s Literacy Leaders will work with all classes to organize a Scottish Book Week writing competition. The theme is Adventure! They will be asked to write a short, fictional story about an adventure using exactly fifty words! 
The Literacy Leaders will publish the winning stories from each class for you to enjoy…good luck!
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Cluster Maths Week
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Matsh Week will take place on the week beginning 27th November. Our team of Mathemagicians will be leading events on this week so look out for lots of fun activities to complete at home and in school shortly!
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Catholic Education Weeks: Pilgrims of Faith
16th – 30th November 2023
“Pilgrims of Faith”

“The beauty of the Christian faith lies not in its theological explanations but in the lives of people who dedicate themselves to prayer, charity and sharing the Gospel…Be discoverers of beauty, seekers of the treasures of faith…because faith cannot remain a memory of the past, something ‘museum-like.’ No, it always lives again in the joy of the Gospel, in the community made up of people, in the assembly of those who experience mercy and recognize themselves as brothers and sisters loved by God by grace…

Always remember: the witness of life communicates the beauty of faith,”

Pope Francis
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All classes will be participating in Catholic Education fortnight in school with additional opportunities across the cluster.
Primary 6: Pope Francis Faith Award
Once again the school will be participating in the Pope Francis Faith Award programme. 
All of the children will be enrolled in the Award programme during Primary 6 and the Award will be presented to those who have completed the programme during the course of Primary 7. 
To launch Catholic Education Fortnight, the Primary 6 will attend Mass on the Feast of St. Margaret of Scotland - Thursday 16th November when we will enroll them children in the Pope Francis Faith Award programme. The programme is designed to help children to show “signs of love” in their daily lives towards others and to be active members of their local Church. As Pope Francis said:

How beautiful it would be if each of you, every evening, could say: 

“Today at school, at home, at work, guided by God, I showed a sign of love towards one of my friends, my parents, an older person!”  

[image: image12.jpg]SAY NO TO
BULLYING




After Mass you are very welcome to attend Mass and join us for coffee and cake in the school hall to celebrate!
Health and Wellbeing: Bullying
Anti-Bullying Week: 13th November 2023 and The School of Kindness
All of the children will be involved in activities during anti-bullying week this year. It is important to maintain a focus on bullying and the effect bullying can have on individuals and families.

Please see the Five Point Plan, created by the children below:

The Five Point Plan

1. Be brave – they’re weak!

2. Don’t be silent!
3. Use your head – be smart and tell a teacher.
4. Be a friend – don’t stand by and watch.
5. In the end forgive and forget.
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In addition, the children will be working on activities from the School of Kindness showing how small acts of kindness can make a BIG difference to others all around us! 
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A copy of the school Bullying Policy can be found on the school website.
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Health and Wellbeing: God’s Loving Plan                       Primary 6 and Primary 7
The meeting for God’s Loving Plan will take place on Wednesday 15th November 2023 at 7pm in the school hall. 

It is imperative that all children in Primary 6 are represented.

Parents of children in Primary 7 are very welcome to attend also; however as your children have already participated in the Primary 6 programme and you are aware of the content, this is not obligatory.
As the programme runs from Primary 1 to Primary 7 a parent representative is welcome to attend irrespective of the year group.

Given the sensitive nature of the information children should NOT be present during the session. 
_________________________________________

FLU Immunisation

This will take place on Wednesday 6th December.
School Dental Service

The school dental/fluoride service will visit on 7th December for children in Primaries 1 to 7. 

School Photographer

The photographer will visit the school on Friday 8th December.

Pitch Shoes

A gentle reminder that children in Primaries 4 – 7 need to have a separate pair of shoes/wellies for the pitch. This preserves school shoes and it protects the floor coverings indoors, thank you.
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FAITH Awards

October 2023
Several years ago, the whole school community was involved in creating a school motto. 
It was decided that the motto would simply be ‘FAITH’ with each letter representing an attribute against which we can all evaluate our actions.
St. Barbara’s FAITH Awards have been central to keeping our motto relevant to all of us and the September winners can be found below. Congratulations to all of them!

	Stage/

Nominated by…
	Name
	FAITH

Category 
	Reason

	Primary 1
	Emily Glackin
	Inspiring
	For always doing her best and completing all of her tasks.

	
	James Currie
	Friendly
	He is always so kind and caring.

	Primary 2
	Sean Kelly
	Inspiring
	Trying so hard on the computer with his broken arm.

	
	Amelia Dillon
	Inspiring
	Excellent work across the curriculum.

	Primary 2/3
	Aaron Morgan
	Inspiring
	Outstanding enthusiasm and effort across the curriculum.

	
	Laiken Cruickshanks
	Friendly
	For being kind and caring to all of his classmates.

	Primary 3
	Isabella Scullion
	Friendly
	For being so warm and friendly to everyone in class.

	
	Corey Hand
	Teamwork
	For excellent sportsmanship as part of his team.

	Primary 4
	Ava Keegan
	Friendly
	Being so friendly and welcoming to everyone.

	
	Zach Mcgeachy
	Helpful
	For helping his teacher and all of his peers.

	Primary 4/5
	Summer Noonan
	Helpful
	For being a wonderful helper in class.

	
	Jackson McCluskey
	Inspiring
	For an excellent effort in writing.

	Primary 5
	Deri Duffy
	Inspiring
	For consistently showing an outstanding attitude.

	Primary 6
	Lois Hagerty
	Friendly
	For showing kindness to all of her peers.

	
	Fraser McGeever
	Inspiring
	Always completing tasks to a excellent standard.

	Primary 7
	Emelia Hammerton
	Friendly
	For making sure that everyone is included.

	
	Keir O’Connor
	Inspiring
	For working very hard in class.

	Office

Staff
	Jude McAdam
	Friendly
	Lovely manners towards the Office Staff.

	
	Gracie Connell
	Helpful
	Helping the Office Staff so willingly.

	Support

Staff
	Lauren McGuire
	Helpful
	Being very helpful in Breakfast Club.

	
	Frankie Smith
	Helpful
	Always ready to help out.

	Cleaning Staff
	Primary 1


	Teamwork
	Working together to have the tidiest classroom.

	Cafeteria Staff
	Aaron Henderson
	Friendly
	Asking how we all had a lovely weekend!

	
	Serge Murray
	Inspiring
	Having beautiful manners when being served.

	Mr Feeney
	Lucy Gillooly
	Helpful
	Helping the younger children on the school bus.

	
	Miley Caldwell
	Helpful
	Helping during wet intervals.

	Mrs Grant
	Lucy McGrory
	Helpful
	For always helping others.

	Mrs Johnston
	Danny Sloan
	Friendly
	For always being so cheery and polite!

	Mrs McKinney
	Finley Brown
	Inspiring
	For an outstanding piece of reading which he read fluently and with expression.
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Warm Space

St. Barbara’s church hall will be open every Thursday between 12.30pm and 3pm.

Everyone is welcome to attend this warm space where soup, tea, coffee and a wee bit of banter will be available!

Please come and make use of this welcoming, warm space.

P.7 Visit to Strathclyde Park
As you know the children will visit Strathclyde Park for a week of outdoor activities from 20th November. This is an unforgettable experience for the children as well as having the opportunity to learn valuable skills and knowledge they can carry with them for life. The children will attend with two other schools in the cluster, enhancing the transition experience for all. 
The cost of the visit is £120 (including rowing) and this can be paid at any point until Friday 1st December 2023.

Children will be taken to/from the venue by bus which will leave promptly at 9am and will return to the school in time for general dismissal at 3pm.

Further information and parental consent forms will be sent out next week; please return these to the school on/before Thursday 9th November, thank you.

If you have any questions about the visit, please contact the team as follows:

Outdoor Team efoe@northlan.gov.uk
tel: 07976947215 or 07581002470
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        PTA Christmas Coffee Morning
                Saturday 25th November
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                   10.30am – 12.30pm

More details will follow shortly!
Christmas Lunch
Christmas lunch will be served in the cafeteria on Tuesday 5th December. 

Christmas jumpers or something Christmassy can be worn on that day!
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Christmas Nativity 

Nativity 

The Primary 1 – 3 Nativity will take place on Thursday 14th December at 1.30pm and on Friday 15th December at 9.45am.

Further information will be issued in due course.
Christmas Activities
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Wear Something Christmassy-to-School Days
In recent years we have had several days in the run-up towards Christmas when uniform can be substituted for Christmas attire. Some children choose to wear Christmas jumpers, others festive colours, a Santa hat or a Christmas decoration – hair bobble or headgear. 
On each occasion we are asking for a small donation as part of our fundraising campaign. This funding will enable the school to pay for Christmas treats etc.
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Please note: No football colours are permitted.

The dates for wearing something Christmassy are:

· Friday 1st December

· Tuesday 5th December (Christmas Lunch)
· Friday 15th December 
· Friday 22nd December (School closes at 2.30pm)

Christmas Lunch

This will take place on Tuesday 5th December. Order forms will be sent from the cafeteria in due course.
Please note: the children in P.1 – P.5 do not pay for Christmas lunch. However we need order forms for them to facilitate catering arrangements.
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Christmas Parties
These will take place on Tuesday 19th December.
Children can wear their party clothes to school on the day; however please ensure that your child has suitable footwear and a waterproof jacket for outdoor intervals. Thank you.
Happy Birthday


                            
Sarah Grace Daly     Matthew Goold     Eilidh McGlinchey

Gracelyn Eadie     Charlie Hand     Aaleyah Ali     Eva Elliott
                          Zainab Rehman   Anna Dungavell      Erin Fagan     Jake Mcgeachy     
                            Emelia Hammerton       Daniel Coyle-Connor    Aiden McDonald     
                                                                Anna McGrory       

Diary Dates: November                                               
13th November                            INSET Day: children do NOT attend school

W/B 13th November                    Scottish Book Week

W/B 13th November                    Anti-Bullying Week

16th November                            Catholic Education Fortnight
16th November                            10am Mass/launch of the Pope Francis Faith Award followed 

                                                   by coffee in the school hall

W/B 20th November                   P.7 – Strathclyde Park

25th November                           PTA Christmas Coffee Morning in the school hall 



December Preview
1st December                           First Friday Mass
1st December                            Wear Something Christmassy to School Day (1)
4th December                           Feast of St. Barbara

5th December                          Christmas Lunch
                                                Wear Something Christmassy to School Day (2)

6th December                          Flu Immunisation

7th December                          P.1-4 Fluoride Visit

8th December                          Photographer

14th/15th December                  P.1-3 Nativity Play

15th December                         Wear Something Christmassy to School Day (3)

19th December                         Christmas Parties

22nd December                        Wear Something Christmassy to School Day (4)

22nd December                        School closes at 2.30pm for Christmas



FAITH: Friendly, Active, Inspiring, Teamwork, Helpful


